GSA Public Buildings Service

March 27, 2009

Angela R. Mcintosh
Office of Federal and State Materials

and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Ref: GSA Response: Tritium Exit Sign inventory and Management
Dear Ms. Mcintosh:

As requested by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) on 16 January
2009, the United States General Services Administration (GSA) respectfuily
submits its inventory of tritium exit signs and specific responses to items A-E
presented in the NRC “Demand for Information”. Through a data call to our
eleven regional offices, we have identified 1,668 tritium exit signs across our
building inventory. All efforts were made to obtain accurate information. Thus,
to the best of our knowledge this submission reflects the true number tritium exit
signs and an accurate picture of how they are managed across GSA. If there are
any questions, please contact Patrick Fee at 202-501-0038.

| declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed
on 27 March 2009.

)/

Lawrence A. Melton

Acting Assistant Commissioner

Office of Facilities Management and
Services Programs

Sincere

U.S. General Services Administration
1800 F Street, NW

Washington, DC 20405-0002
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